
SUBJECT: Update to employee benefits with hospital indemnity plan 
-  For Information Only

BACKGROUND: In order for the district to provide support for employee 
needs and to continue offering an attractive benefits 
package, the district received quotes for a Hospital 
Indemnity Plan.  PISD received four cooperative quotes 
through FFGA, our voluntary consultant. After evaluation, 
we recommended that FFGA offer the benefit through 
AFLAC.

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: None

RECOMMENDATION: N/A

CABINET MEMBER(s): Bobbye McCain

CONTACT PERSON(s): Vonnie Conde

BOARD MEETING DATE: August 26, 2025


